
 

 

 
 

 

DATE: June 15, 2022 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Grant from Friends of the Earth for Food Services 

Department 
 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Accept Grant from Friends of the Earth for Food Services Department 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Friends of the Earth has awarded a grant to the Food Services Department.  The 

award is to support plant-based entrees on the menu for the entire school district. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  $1,000.00 – Friends of the Earth 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Grant Form and Memorandum of Understanding 


